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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear parents,

I hope you are well and have enjoyed the bank holiday weekend and VE Day celebrations.

In light of the announcement last night by the prime minister, you will in no doubt be wanting to ask many questions surrounding how these new plans for a phased return will be implemented in our school.

Like you, we have only just seen the announcement and at this stage we cannot answer all your questions.

We are waiting to receive more information from government about what this means for schools. In the short-term, nothing has changed and we will continue to provide home learning for pupils and provide care for key worker and vulnerable children only. Further information will be given concerning the phased return of groups of pupils in the coming days and weeks, once we are able to do so.

The safety of our children, staff and parents remains paramount and will be at the forefront of our minds in any plans or decision making.

I look forward to updating you all very soon.

Kind regards,

Miss Davies
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